
 
Sigma Salutes You! Welcome to the Pod! 

 
We are delighted to hear you will be coming to Sigma Pod. We hope your 
summer was a great one and you had a chance to enjoy all the season has to 
offer. Below are listed supplies we ask you to bring on the first day of school, 
Tuesday, September 8th. We’ve also provided a list on the back of which 
supplies will be turned into the pod and which you will keep for your personal 
use. We highly recommend that you use a trapper keeper to move from class to 
class, organization is the key to success in Sigma! 
 
___ 1. Three (3) ​packages of pencils 
___ 2. Two (2) ​boxes of tissues  
___ 3. Four (4) ​spiral bound notebooks (to start the year) 
___ 4. One (1) ​box of colored pencils 
___ 5. One (1)​ box of markers 
___ 6. One (1) ​ream of copy paper (OPTIONAL) 
___ 7. Five (5) ​pocket folders (preferably different colors) 
___ 9. ​$5.00 Lab Donation for materials throughout the year.  
 
We will go over what we will be doing in Sigma when we see you on September 
8th. We are excited about meeting each one of you! We hope you have a great 
rest of the summer and once again WELCOME to Sigma Pod.  
 
Your Sigma Teachers, 
 
Mrs. Skipper, Mr. Menne, Mr. Johnson,  Mr. Schreiber 
 
 



 
 
Supplies to be turned into the Pod: 

● 2 package of pencils 
● 2 boxes of tissues 
● 1 box of colored pencils 
● 1 box of markers 
● 1 ream of copy paper (OPTIONAL) 
● $5.00 Lab Donation (turn into Mr. Schreiber) 

 
Supplies for your personal use: 

● 1 package of pencils 
● 4 spiral bound notebooks 
● 5 pocket folders 

 
 
Need to contact us before school?? 
 
Mrs. Becky Skipper Sigma Language Arts rebecca_skipper@isd31.net 
 
Mr. Matt Menne Sigma Social Studies matthew_menne@isd31.net  
 
Mr. Doug Johnson Sigma Math doug_johnson@isd31.net 
 
Mr. Steve Schreiber  Sigma Science stephen_schreiber@isd31.net 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


